
           April 2019 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 
   Spring is finally arriving here in Newfoundland! The snow has melted and we 
can see the ground again! We got a couple of inches of snow overnight again last 
Saturday. When our daughter Vera got up on Sunday morning, she said, “Daddy, I 
thought it was spring. Why did winter come back?” We are grateful for the few 
warmer days that we have had so far, and we are looking forward to summer. 

 Coming up in two weeks is our Teen RANT. RANT stands for Revival Among 
Newfoundland Teens. Several churches across Newfoundland come together every 
year for this two-day teen rally. Last year and this year, I have had the privilege to 
organize it. We are looking forward to around 30 young people attending this year. 
Please be in prayer for these teens to be open to God’s working. At an ever increasing 
rate, young people are bombarded with negative influences from the world. Please 
pray that God would use this time to work in their hearts and greatly impact their 
lives. These young people will be the next generation of church members and leaders. 
We desperately need a generation of young people who are on fire for God! 

 We are also working on a huge stack of papers to submit to the government 
for our immigration. Please pray that as we submit this in the next few weeks, that we 
would be given favor in the eyes of those looking at our case, and that we can get our 
permanent residency soon. 

 Thank you for your prayers for the Moms and Tots ministry that we have 
mentioned in the last few prayer letters. In the last month or two, we have seen a 
number of new people come out, and my wife has had some good opportunities to 
speak to these ladies. 

 We recently made a brief update video for a church that requested one. We 
would like to make it available to each of you as well. You can find it on our 
Facebook page at www.facebook.com/light2labrador. It contains some special 
messages from the kids! 

 Thank you so much for your love and care and support and prayers for us as 
we minster here in Canada! We trust that God will continue blessing each of you as 
you serve Him! 

For the Gospel and His glory, 
Nate, Christy, Vera, Emma, and Ezra Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16

http://www.facebook.com/light2labrador

